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National Association of the Remodeling Industry (NARI) 

 

NARI is an organization of high-quality remodeling professionals. Each member of the 

National Association of the Remodeling Industry pledges to observe high standards of 

honesty, integrity, and responsibility. 

One of NARI’s core values is Volunteer Driven which is exhibited by engaging members with 

a passion to serve the industry and ensure the success of remodeling for future generations. 

NARI’s commitment to volunteering has been on display and benefited the students at CAT 

North. NARI has made multiple cash donations to help CAT North purchase materials for 

the students in the classroom, attended Open House to help promote construction 

programs to parents and students, and participated in student interviews.  Student 

interviews is a capstone event in which students in each program get to interview with 

industry professionals. NARI has also created a special application on their website for 

students looking for summer work.  

CAT North would like to extend a special thanks to the following NARI members, Mark 

Wardlaw from B.N.V. Remodeling Company, Joe Bowen from Bowen Remodeling and 

Design, and current Charter President Stephen Collins from Bin There Dump That. 


